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Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD

From: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 11:29 AM
To: Dade, Lewis (Randy)
Cc: Holder, Mike (Mike.Holder@hollyfrontier.com)
Subject: ACO WQA-OCD-CO-2015-002 RO Reject Water Discharge Monthly Report for September 2016

Randy:  
 
The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has completed its review of the above subject report and 
concurs with the Permittee’s report.  
 
OCD recommends the Permittee add a “Total” row at the bottom of the flow rate measurements and calculated 
daily discharge value, since the data appears to be in spreadsheet form with the total calculated figures for the 
month depicted below each column for the month.  
 
Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 
 
 
Mr. Carl J. Chavez 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
1220 South St Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Ph. (505) 476-3490 
E-mail: CarlJ.Chavez@state.nm.us 
“Why not prevent pollution, minimize waste to reduce operating costs, reuse or recycle, and move 
forward with the rest of the Nation?” (To see how, go to: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD and see 
“Publications”) 
 


